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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/030768-2024 

Planning

Total Waste Management - Blochairn Market Complex

City Property (Glasgow) LLP

F01: Prior information notice

Prior information only  

Notice identifier: 2024/S 000-030768

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-04a31a  

Published 26 September 2024, 12:12pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

City Property (Glasgow) LLP

229 George Street

Glasgow

G1 1QU

Email

flexibleprocurement@scotland-excel.org.uk

Telephone

+44 1412876161

Country

United Kingdom

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/030768-2024
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/030768-2024
mailto:flexibleprocurement@scotland-excel.org.uk
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NUTS code

UKM82 - Glasgow City

Internet address(es)

Main address

http://www.citypropertyglasgow.co.uk

Buyer's address

https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA2254
2

I.2) Information about joint procurement

The contract is awarded by a central purchasing body

I.3) Communication

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Body governed by public law

I.5) Main activity

Housing and community amenities

http://www.citypropertyglasgow.co.uk
https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA22542
https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/search/Search_AuthProfile.aspx?ID=AA22542
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Total Waste Management - Blochairn Market Complex

II.1.2) Main CPV code

90500000 - Refuse and waste related services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

City Property Glasgow (CPG) will, in the coming months, publish an open tender looking to
obtain the services of a company to manage a turnkey waste management solution across
multiple waste streams generated at Blochairn Market.

CPG currently manages contracts relating to 8 different waste streams at this site - organic
waste, general waste, cardboard, wood, plastics (soft films), plastics (rigid), polystyrene and
fish waste. CPG intend for a single supplier to take responsibility for the management of all
waste streams and are looking for expressions of interest from suppliers capable of
undertaking this responsibility.

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

03416000 - Wood waste

19620000 - Textile waste

90533000 - Waste-tip management services

90514000 - Refuse recycling services
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19600000 - Leather, textile, rubber and plastic waste

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKM82 - Glasgow City

Main site or place of performance

Blochairn Market Complex, 130 Blochairn Road, Glasgow G21 2DU

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

City Property Glasgow (CPG) will, in the coming months, publish an open tender looking to
obtain the services of a company to manage a turnkey waste management solution across
multiple waste streams generated at Blochairn Market.

CPG currently manages contracts relating to 8 different waste streams at this site. CPG
intend for a single supplier to take responsibility for the management of all waste streams
and are looking for expressions of interest from suppliers capable of undertaking this
responsibility.

II.2.14) Additional information

Scotland Excel is acting on behalf of City Property Glasgow in the execution of this tender
but will not be party to the contract or the management of the contract throughout its
lifetime.

II.3) Estimated date of publication of contract notice

7 November 2024

Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.3) Additional information

CPG are interesting in discussing this forthcoming tender opportunity with potential
suppliers. CPG have availability for discussions on Thursday 10 and Friday 11 October.
Discussions will take place online via Microsoft Teams and will help shape the tender
documentation and process. If you wish to participate, please contact 
flexibleprocurement@scotland-excel.org.uk no later than Friday 4 October advising of your
availability on these dates. Please note that you should still confirm your interest in this
contract via this Prior Information Notice.

NOTE: To register your interest in this notice and obtain any additional information please
visit the Public Contracts Scotland Web Site at 
https://www.publiccontractsscotland.gov.uk/Search/Search_Switch.aspx?ID=778830.

(SC Ref:778830)
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